
April 19, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians of the Class of 2028,

Our French Club at the High School is looking forward to hosting the annual 8th grade dance, Le

Jardin Enchanté. This is to celebrate their last year of middle school and also welcome them as new

members of our High School. Our freshmen are an important part of our High School community and we

want to kick off this new phase of their education with a positive and fun event. We also wanted to

inform you of some basic information about the dance.

It will be held at the High School in our beautiful commons and courtyard. (Weather permitting)

It will be from 7 pm – 9 pm on Friday, May 10, 2024. Parents should plan to be there by 8:50 for pick up.

You must use themain office/staff parking lot off of Hendershot Ave. to drop off and pick up your

student the night of the dance. The dance is neither a formal dance nor a semi-formal dance such as our

traditional Homecoming and Sweetheart Swirl dances. We encourage students to look nice, but by no

means should they go to major expense to attend. They should strive to look their best in something

they already own. We will provide a coat-check for sweaters and jackets, but please refrain from sending

your student with expensive items.

The cost to attend this event will be $15.00. Tickets will be on sale during the middle school

lunches from May 6 - May 10. Students will need their school ID to purchase a ticket and they will need

their ID to gain admittance the night of the dance. Our ticketing system is run through a barcode

scanner so it is important that they have their school ID. They can use their ID from last year if necessary.

We do not sell tickets at the door, so be sure they buy their ticket in advance. We will have some light

refreshments, a professional DJ and a fun Selfie Station for photos with their friends.

In order to be eligible to attend the dance, 1) your student must be passing four (4) out of six

(6) classes with a (60%) or better and 2) starting April 22 through May 10, 2024, you can not have any

discipline referrals to behavior intervention, after school detentions, or in-School or out of School

Suspensions. There will be someone to check your student(s) grades/discipline when they purchase

their ticket.

If you have any questions regarding this event please do not hesitate to call or email. We look

forward to meeting the next class of Kenowa Hills High School and we hope that their first event as a

new member of the High School Community will create a lasting memory to share with their friends.

Sincerely,

Amy Clement
High School French Club Advisor
784-2400 ext. 8290
aclement@khps.org
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